
 
Dear Parents/Carers and students, 

We have now finalised costings, bookings, dates and activities for our 2020 Camp to Campaspe Downs (Details 

listed below.) The total cost includes all meals (except lunch on first day), accommodation, activities and transport 

to and from the camp.  

Activities are specifically programmed to provide each student with the chance to take a leadership role. Our 

experienced instructors focus on developing students’ confidence, resilience, influence and empathy – all 

qualities of good leadership. They’ll leave with some fantastic memories and a greater understanding of what it 

takes to lead with confidence.The activities and experiences remain the same as the organisers rotate over a 

lesser number of activity groups. 

To secure your place, please complete the attached form and return to school no later than February 28th, 2020 

Balance of payment is due on or before March 20th 2020 

Where:  Campaspe Adventure Camp - 1302 Kyneton -Trentham Road, Tylden.  VIC 3444 

When:   Tuesday March 24th & Wednesday March 25th  

Cost:   $200 – 220 waiting for bus costs to be confirmed. 

Activities may include; Canoeing, Bush craft, Archery, Low Ropes, Bouldering, Team initiative Challenges. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

CAMPASPE DOWNS 2/3 CAMP 2020 

Please reserve my place, 

NAME: …………………………………………………………………………….     Class: ……………………………………. 

Deposit- $50 enclosed/ Full Payment $200 - 220 enclosed. 

       I have - Camps and Excursions Fund, and understand I will pay the balance due on or before 7th 

September. 

I give permission for my child’s photograph to be used for media purposes, e.g. Flat Chat, school 

website, Instagram & Facebook. 

I do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be used for media purposes, e.g. Flat Chat, 

school website, Instagram & Facebook. 

 

Parents/Caregivers Signature: ………………………………………………………....................... Date: ………………................... 

PLEASE ENSURE THIS FORM IS RETURNED ON OR BEFORE FRIDAY 28th February 2020. Thank you. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to speak with us. 

 


